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The year so far 

We have experienced a challenging start to our year with storm 

damage from high winds followed by the coronavirus epidemic. 

Virus response 

We have been guided by NSALG as to precautions regarding the 

safe use of allotments. The tea room and toilets have been closed. 

Guidance notices have been posted on the gates and the notice 

boards. Most tenants are being sensible, confining themselves to 

their own plots and observing social distancing. One or two 

tenants have been approached re not complying. 

Occupancy 

Occupancy is just over 90%. Five non-boundary plots are currently 

vacant but several enquiries are being processed. 

Security issue 

The back gate has on occasion been left open, this may be 

resolved by ensuring easier access to the padlock. Some bonfire 

smoke has been drifting towards neighbouring properties, this will 

be discussed at next PAA meeting, it is possible that bonfires may 

be banned at weekend and bank holidays. 
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